
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 19th April 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  This week we learnt about when to use the article ‘a’ or ‘an’. Then at the beginning of the 
week we planned and wrote a persuasive piece of writing about why parents should choose 
Barham School. At the end of the week we are continuing to use the book ‘The Butterfly 
Lion’ by Michael Morpergo. We wrote in role (choosing to be either Millie or Bertie) and 
wrote a letter to the other as if we were at our respective boarding schools. 

Our spellings have focused on words with the ‘ly’ suffix which are exceptions: truly, duly, 
slyly, fully, shyly, wholly, drily, coyly, daily, happily. 
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  Mass and Capacity:   

We started the week by finishing our learning on mass and capacity by comparing  mass and 

adding and subtracting mass. 

Fractions: 

Then we started our new topic of fractions by adding and subtracting fractions. 
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• PE – Rounders - we learnt how to perform a 2 handed and a 1 handed catch and then 

instead of swimming we learnt some new playground games. 

• RE – Our new topic is Pentecost and this week we thought about the different 

emotions that the disciples might have felt during the events of Pentecost. 

• Computing – This term we are learning desktop publishing and to introduce the topic 

we discussed how text and images convey information. 

• DT – We investigated a variety of different objects that use air to make them work. 

• Handwriting – diagonal join – ie, ue 

• Guided reading – We read an extract from the book Aliens got my teacher. 

• PSHE – We looked at food packaging and thought about how much sugar our food 

contains. 

• Topic –we learnt about what life was like in the middle ages. 

• Science – We answered the question: what are the parts of a plant? 

• Spanish – we started to learn about food. 

• Music – we continued with our recorder learning how to play F sharp. 
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This term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays. Tuesdays will hopefully be 
swimming and we ask that children please wear PE kit suitable for both inside and 
outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. Please can children remove earrings on these 
days. We will NOT swim until May and we will let you know when the first week will 
be. 
We have sent a letter in book bags and via email. We would be very grateful if you 
could respond with your permission for using Canva within our computing lessons. 

 


